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Oregon is still seeing a large number of people moving into the state from the south.  

It is not uncommon to sell 5 of every 12 homes to people from another state.  The 

only way we can support the number of homes needed is by increasing the buildable 

land; thereby, allowing builders to meet the growing need for housing.  

 

If Oregon would like to encourage expansion in a specific area, it should give 

businesses incentives for those areas and grow cities with the future in mind.  


